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Each day men and women throughout New York State put on their uniforms in order to protect and serve our

communities. Earlier this month it was an honor to pay respect to those individuals who paid the ultimate

sacrifice in the line of duty at the State of New York Police Officers Memorial. Although they are no longer with

us, their names and legacies will live on for generations to come. Thank you all for your service and dedication

to protecting the citizens of New York.


